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United States Environmental ?rotection Agency 
Region IV 
nttn: Mr. Arthur Linton, Federal Facilities Coordinator 
34s Courtland Street 
Atlanta, Georgia 3sx365 

Gentlemen: 

Our first Technical Revim Comittee meeting for our Installation 
Restoration Program (IR) is scheduled for Tuesday, August CSr 
1988, at g969 at a location to be announced. 

This meeting will include a background brief of t-i:? IR Program 
presented by Ms. Cheryl Barnette, representative from Atlantic 
Division, Naval Facilities Engineering Command, Norfolk, 
Virginia; Zolonel T. J. Dalzell and fd.r, Bob Alexander, Marine 
Corns Base, Camp Lcjeune representatives; and Mr. Bob Gregory, 

,- Environmental Science and Engineering, Incorporated. 

We will also discuss the Feasibility Study Report for the Hadnot 
?oint Industrial Area and take a tour of that area. Thi.5 rcp0rt 

is enc lo s c 4 for your review. 

we look forward to working with you on this nzoject and hope fry 
see you at this important meeting. If you should hava any ques- 
tions regarding t%is meting, please contact Bob Alexander or 
Sue Jar%an, office of AC/S, Facilities, at (319) 45X-3834. 

Sincerely, 

T, J. DALZELL 
Colonel, U. S. Marine Corr>s 

Assistsant Chief of Staff, Pacilitics 
By direction 05 the Conmanding General 

Encl: 
(1) ESE Reports 

Blind copy to: 
---?FacProjAsst 
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